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From:
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 2, 2021 12:09:17 PM


From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, February 28, 2021 10:09 AM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -


The Ontario Energy Board


-- Comment date --
2021-02-28


-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246


-- Name --
Dennis Ladouceur


-- Phone --


-- Company --


-- Address --


-- Comments --
Using the information Hydro sent to me, the cost of electricity for my seasonal residence at 
Whitewater region, would be 2.5 times what I had paid the previous year and twice what I pay in my permanent
residence.  This seems ridiculous for a property that can only be used for 6 months of the year.  Premier Ford says
he is cracking down on anyone gouging, and if this isn't gouging, I don't know what is.  We are senior citizens on a
fixed income.









